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June 16, 1999 

The Corporation 
of the City 
of Cambridge 

Ms. Nancy Smith, 
Senior Administrative Clerk, 
Cultural Programmes Branch, 
Architectural Conservation Unit 
Ministry of Citizenship, Culture and Recreation 
77 Bloor Street West 
Toronto, Ontario 
M7A 2R9 

Dear Ms . Smith: 

Planning Services Department 
P.O. Box 669 
Cambridge, Ontario N1 R 5W8 

Telephone: (519) 740-4650 Ext. 4580 
Fax Number: (519) 622-6184 
e-mail: springv@city.cambridge.on .ca 
File No. 

RECEIVED 

JUN 2 4 1999 
CONSERVATION REVIEW 

BOARD 

Re: Repealing of City of Cambridge By-law 194-93 

In accordance to the Ontario Heritage Act, KS.O. 1990, Part IV, Section 31.3 , I am advising of the 
publication of the notice of intent to repeal By-law 194-93, designating 1679 Blair Road. The notice was 
published in the Cambridge Reporter, once, on June 16, 1999. 

A copy of the advertisement is enclosed for your files. The owner has also been advised . 

Please contact me should you require further information or have any questions regarding the enclosed. 

Yours truly, 

Valerie Spring, A., M.A., 
L.A.C.A.C. Co-ordinator 

@ 
Recycled Paper 



In the Matter of 
The Ontario Heritage Act 

R.S.O. 1990, Ch.0.18 

And in the matter of lands and premises at the following municipal address 
in the Province of Ontario. 

Notice of Intention to Repeal Designating By-law 194-93 
1679 Blair Road 

TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the Corporation of the City of 
Cambridge intends to repeal designating By-law 194-93 at 1679 Blair Road, 
the former Nicholson's Tavern, now Lambs Inn, a property of historic and 
architectural significance under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act, R.S.O. 
1990, Ch.0.18. The subject property is within the area proposed to be 
designated as a Heritage Conservation District under Part V of the Ontario 
Heritage Act. By-law 194-93 is to be repealed to allow for the designation 
of the subject property in accordance to Part V of the Ontario Heritage Act. 

ANY PERSON MAY, within thirty days of this publication of this notice, 
send by registered mail or deliver to the Clerk of the City of Cambridge, 
notice of his or her objection to the proposed repealing of the designating 
By-law 194-93 together with a statement of the reasons for the objection and 
all relevant facts. If such a notice is received the Council of the Corporation 
of the City of Cambridge shall refer the matter to the Conservation Review 
Board for a hearing. 

Dated at Cambridge this 16th day of June 1999. 

J; Anderson 
City Clerk 


